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20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Study Skills Workshop for Year 11 Students and Parent Session 
 
I trust this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an upcoming event that aims to support 
your child's academic success during this crucial time in their education. 
 
During the School day on Thursday 2nd November, we will be hosting Study Skills Workshops for Year 11 
students. These workshops are designed to provide valuable insights and techniques to enhance your 
child's revision strategies as they prepare for their upcoming Mock Examinations. 
 
During the 2-hour session, students will have the opportunity to engage in activities and discussions that 
focus on effective study habits, time management and stress-reduction techniques. We believe that these 
skills are essential, not only for their Mocks, but will also serve them well in their future academic 
endeavours. 
 
Additionally, we understand the importance of involving parents in the educational journey of their children. 
Therefore, we are hosting an online parent session immediately after the student workshops. This session 
will commence at 5pm and will be accessible via the Google Meet code:  
 
https://meet.google.com/ckm-qwub-vpz  
 
During this parent session, we will provide insights into the content covered in the student workshops and 
offer practical tips on how you can support your child in implementing effective study skills at home. It will 
also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have and to engage in a collaborative 
discussion on how we can collectively ensure the success of our students. 
 
We believe that a strong partnership between the school and parents is crucial for the holistic development 
of our students, and your participation in this session will contribute significantly to your child's academic 
journey. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We look forward to your 
active participation in the parent session and working together to support the success of our Year 11 
students. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss G Kenneford 
Head of Year 11 
gkenneford@buckinghamschool.org  
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